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Scripture
"Therefore, since we are 

surrounded by such a 
great cloud of witnesses, 

let us throw off 
everything that hinders 

and the sin that so 
easily entangles. And let 

us run with 
perseverance the race 
marked out for us." 

-Hebrews 12:1

Dear Friends,
I hope you've had a great first week back from break! We only have 6 weeks left before the end of 
the semester so push through and study hard! I pray that amidst your very full and busy 
schedules, you are able to find some time to slow down and seek God's grace and presence in your 
life.
Your friend,
Pastor Phil

Chapel
Monday, Choralons will be with us in chapel. You 
don't want to miss it! We will be on a one chapel 
schedule so please refer to your email or the eagle 
homepage for class and Chapel time adjustments.

Wednesday, we are excited to have Jodi Detrick 
with us! Jodi is a great communicator and currently 
serves as the chairperson for the Network for 
Women in Ministry.

Friday, we will have, contemporary Christian music 
artist and great friend of NU, Natalie Grant with us. 
It is going to be a phenomenal week!

"Deeper" CD Project
Campus Ministries will be 
releasing its 4th CD music 
project during a CD release 
concert at Pursuit on April 18th. 
We are very excited for this 
project and anticipate the great 
things God will do through it.

Prayer
Attached is this weeks prayer list. Please 
continue to pray for the needs of our 
community and world and especially for 
the devastating disaster that took place in 
Japan last week. Below, is the website to a 
video from AG World Missions regarding 
the disaster. Please take a moment to 
watch it.
www.crisisresponse.ag.org

Baptism Pursuit
Every year, we hold a very special Pursuit 
service. April 11th is our baptism service 
during Pursuit. If you are interested in being 
baptized, please email 
Roxy.Lubanovici@northwestu.edu.

Japan
Thank you for so graciously giving to 
those affected by the tsunami in Japan. 
I can't imagine how grateful they are 
for those that are stepping in to help. If 
you weren't able to give in chapel today 
and would still like to, you can do so at 
www.northwestu.edu/give/

Student Ministry Board
Next year, we will be offering 6 
scholarship based Campus Ministries 
positions in the areas of Crews, 
Missions, Prayer, Pursuit, Outreach 
and Worship. If you are interested, 
please pick up an applications in the 
Campus Ministries office.
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